
Illinois lawmakers are intent on removing 
the last vestige of pro-life protection for 
a minor girl by completely abolishing her 
parents’ ability to counsel her on a life and 
death decision for her unborn child.

Several lawmakers have already co-sponsored HB 1797 and SB 2190 which 
will repeal the 1995 Parental Notice of Abortion Act. This law has had a 
tremendous impact on reducing the number of abortions on minor girls over 
the years and now they want to end that.

It’s hard to believe that our lawmakers in Springfield would be in favor of 
cutting parents out of the life of their daughter at a time when she is in the 
greatest need of their counsel. Even those who call themselves “pro-choice” 
are disturbed at the idea of cutting parents out of the most challenging time 
a minor girl might be facing.

Please urge your state representative to oppose HB 1797 
and your state senator to oppose SB 2190.

You can find their contact information at www.illinoisfamily.org  
by clicking on Officials Finder. Or call the IFI office at 708-781-9328.
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Rescue those who are being taken away to death; hold back  

those who are stumbling to the slaughter. If you say, “Behold, we did not know this,”  

does not He who weighs the heart perceive it?  Does not He who keeps watch 
over your soul know it, and will He not repay man  

according to his work?
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